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Draft Local Plan- site SA45- land between Camlet Way and Crescent West, Hadley Wood

I have lived in Hadley Wood for 20 years and wish to object to the development of the area
on planned site SA45.

* Green Belt must be protected, conserving green space for now and future generations.
Green Belt land helps air quality and biodiversity.

* 1 firmly believe that it is wrong to develop Green Belt land when brown field sites still
exist, or are about to become available.

*This plan does not lead to Sustainable Development. The local schools are over
subscribed. Trips to GP’s and shopping areas require a car journey. Car journeys made by
an increased population will add to traffic pollution and congestion. Local public transport
does not fulfill total needs, requiring residents to use their car.

Please can you remove this proposed site allocation from the next edition of the Local Plan
and retain the Green Belt status.




